
Re:  Appeal for 360 Clifton St. in St. Paul 
Received:  11/2/10 
 
Dear Ms. James, 
 
I am a property owner at 381 Fulton - quite near the property in question at 360 
Clifton St. and also own 550 View Street not too far away from the property in 
question.  I think the pet grooming business at that location is a great asset to 
the neighborhood and a wonderful addition and I think the business owner 
should be given the right to offer pet boarding.  Not only will this enhance her 
business financially- which is why I assume the application has been made- but 
our neighborhood is in great needs for businesses like this that offer services to 
pets.   
Typically we are going out of the neighborhood and to the suburbs to find pet 
boarding so this is a win win for neighbors, the city and the business owner. 
Please let me know if I need to be forwarding this note to anyone else in 
preparation for the hearing this Wed as I cannot attend. 
Thanks for your time- 
Lorri Steffen 
651-290-0391 
 


